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I represent the Michigan Lakes and Streams Association (MLSA), an organization of 

lake and stream property owners and partners throughout the state of Michigan. We 

have been working closely for over a year with Oregon River Preservation and Safety 

Alliance (ORSPA) on the issue of wakes and their effects on the health of lakes and 

streams throughout the country. Oregon River Preservation and Safety Alliance 

(ORSPA) has used peer reviewed research to form scientifically based conclusions 

and we support their efforts for SB1589. 


